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Chair Marsh and Vice Chairs Levy and Emerson Levy, 

Present legislation with 2021 is set to be a big help to our state in reducing our share 

of GHG. Our Oregon share must involve as many as possible of us and our 

businesses.  This bill HB 2816 will require large electricity users not covered by 2021 

to eliminate  fossil fuel generated electricity  by 2040.  This is both an issue of 

bringing a large amount of electricity under regulation and a matter of simple fairness.  

 

Please pass this through your committee with a recommendation to pass.  

 

All of us who want life to survive will be grateful.  

Bill Harris 

Portland, OR.     


